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ACCENTURE
STRATEGY & 
CONSULTING
Shapes our clients’ future 
combining business insights 
with a broad understanding 
of how technology will 
impact industry and 
business models and
transforming our clients’ 
businesses, bringing the 
best of Accenture to help 
them compete in today’s 
digital world.

ACCENTURE
INTERACTIVE

Helping our clients do more 
for the people they serve 
through the power of 
digital services, like 
Analytics and mobile 
technologies.

ACCENTURE
TECHNOLOGY

Powers our clients by building 
highly differentiated new 
business models and driving 
the use of New IT, such as 
Cloud and AI and develops 
innovative security measures 
by newest technologies.

ACCENTURE
OPERATIONS

Bringing together new and 
advanced resources to 
transform technology 
infrastructures. 

CORPORATE
FUNCTIONS

Our Corporate Functions
are the engine that power 
Accenture. 

OVERVIEW



TALENT INITIATIVES @ ACCENTURE

Career Lunches Accenture on Stage Talent Network

 Insight Sessions

 Networking

 Workshops & Webinars

 Go to: https://accenture-

talents.com/registrierung/?network=69&type=

3

 “Accenture on Stage” ist ein interaktives

Format mit Q&A und spannenden 

Einblicken in die Projektarbeit unserer 

Berater/innen sowie ein exklusives 

Wohnzimmerkonzert!

 Go to: https://careerfairy.io/next-

livestreams 

 Sign up for one of our upcoming 

career lunches & exchange with 

Accenture consultants, get unique 

insights and career tips.

 Go to: 

https://www.careerlunch.com/auth/si

gnup
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